From: David Crofts <dasc1961@netscape.net>
On: Monday, 9 March 2020

This should "bust-out" some "pretty-hard-circles" !!!

Those medical professionals used to consuming "IN-CUNT" are now being forced to consume only "IN-VERTED-CUNT" !1!!
From the point-of-view of "any-one" of "any-two" particular "minds"; "their-side" of "the-boundary" separating them from
"the-other-mind"; must be understood as "exactly-identical-to" "the-other-side" of "the-boundary" as viewed by "the-other-
mind".

We now have an "identity" "in-both-of-these-particular-minds", which somewhat contradictorily, is best understood as "the-
boundary" between them !!!!

The Medical Licensing Department of The Office of The Commonwealth Ombudsman is now "suspending" all licenses of
medical professionals "over" the week-ends !!!!

All medical professionals are now practicing "under" license granted from The Medical Licensing Department of The Office of
The Commonwealth Ombudsman !!!!

It is gratifying to know that most doctor willingly enter into a state of "suspension" when it comes to the week-ends !!!!
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